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Summary of ECD Global Alliance Internet Chat  
October 21, 2017 
 
5 Attendees 
 
• A very short chat today.  One member had been having spa treatments, which they thought 

had resulted in some improvements in their fingers.  The massages had also relieved some 
stiffness in their legs, although the effect had not lasted long. 

• One member was back on vemurafenib, having been off it for five months.  They felt good, but 
their balance and walking was still not good. 

• One member was due to see Dr. Haroche at end of October, and due to be hospitalized in Paris 
mid-November. 

• Plans for attending the conference in New York were discussed. 


